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To Whom It May Concern; 

 

My name is AL Angelo III.  

 

I am a home owner at 1722 Deerfern (Knights Pointe HOA) and directly on the path of the new entrance being 

proposed at SHARP property. 

 

Many of my neighbors and others have expressed major concern for safety and security of our families and 

children especially.  

 

I formally request that a public meeting be arranged for concerned citizens, home owners to get better clarity on 

why such high traffic generating school campuses and an existing business (Sharp) can use already burdened 

roads without significant impact to the neighborhoods and business’s surrounding said PBL school projects.  

 

Best, 

AA3  

 

 

 
Albert Angelo III | Vice President 

360.694.3343 Office 

Albert@alangelo.com 

400 East Mill Plain Blvd. 

Suite 500 

Vancouver, WA 98660 

 
 


